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To Reception parents  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thursday 8th September – Tour of Britain 
 
As you might be aware, Tour of Britain is riding through Littledean on Thursday the 8th of September. In class we 
have been making banners to support the cyclists and are learning about the race. The peloton should be passing 
the school around 1pm. We would like to welcome you to bring your children back into school to watch the race 
in the front playground. I understand that they are closing local roads so know this might not be possible for all 
pupils. This is a really exciting opportunity and Holly Leaves are looking forward to seeing the race.   
 
Kind Regards  
 
Miss Pearson   
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